

Please stick your
candidate label here



Anglia ESOL International Examinations

Elementary Level (A2)

Paper FF119

CANDIDATE INSTRUCTIONS:

- Time allowed - TWO hours.
- Make sure you have the correct candidate label in the box above.
- Answer ALL questions in PEN in the spaces provided. Check the back page.
- You may use correcting fluid if necessary.

For Examiner's Use Only								
	W1 [20]	R1 [12]	R2 [13]	R3 [20]	W2 [10]	W3 [10]	R4 [5]	W4 [10]
W								
R								

Writing Section [50]

Reading Section [50]

Marker's ID

© Anglia Examinations Ltd. Reg. in England Co. No. 2046325
Chichester College, Westgate Fields, Chichester, West Sussex, PO19 1SB, ENGLAND

These materials may not be altered or reproduced, stored in any retrieval system or transmitted in any form or by any means, electronic, electrical, chemical, optical, photocopying, recording or otherwise, without the prior permission of the copyright owner.

F119-05-1



00



Section W1 (20 marks)

Write a composition of 80-120 words on *ONE* of the following topics:

1. The best holiday I've ever had.
2. The old man.
3. A day out with my friends.
4. My house.

Title:

Marks
Awarded

C__

A__

R__

T__

20

Section R1 (12 marks)

Read the passages about Arnold and Billy and answer the questions. For each question, choose either A(Arnold) or B(Billy). You need to choose each person more than once.

Marks
Awarded



Arnold (A)

I live in a small town with my wife. We have a large apartment. We don't have a garden but there is a big park in the town. Every evening I go running there. I work in an office in town. I catch the bus to work. At the weekend my wife and I often go and see our friends. On Sunday evening I cook dinner. I love cooking. After dinner we read the newspapers.



Billy (B)

I live in a house with my sister. Our house is in the city and it has a small garden. There is also a park near our house but I don't go there often. I work in an office in the city and I walk there. My sister goes to work by bus. On Saturday, we visit our parents and in the evening my sister cooks dinner. I don't like cooking. I love films so I often go to the cinema in the evening.

Which person, A(Arnold) or B(Billy),...

<i>is married?</i>	<i>example</i>	<i>A</i>
lives in an apartment?	1	
often goes to the park?	2	
walks to work?	3	
visits friends at the weekend?	4	
enjoys cooking?	5	
likes watching films?	6	

12

Section R2 (13 marks)

Read the passage and answer all the questions.

Marks
Awarded

The World's Smallest Cat?

There are more than 40 different wild cats on earth. The biggest is the Siberian tiger from Asia, which grows to 3.3 metres long. The rusty-spotted cat is one of the world's *smallest* wild cats. It lives in the forests of Sri Lanka and India. It looks like a normal pet cat except for its size. An adult rusty-spotted cat is about 35 - 40 cm long.

The colour of their fur means that it is not easy to see these cats in the forest. This is why scientists don't know much about them. Their fur is orange and red with brown spots. This is the same colour as the leaves. We know that they live in trees and are excellent hunters. Their diet is mostly small mice and birds but they can catch and eat small chickens, which makes farmers angry.

Unfortunately, the numbers of these cats is falling. Ten years ago, there were over 15,000 rusty-spotted cats in the wild. Now, there are only 10,000 of them. This is because people are cutting down the forests where the cats like to live. These people do this because they need to build houses.

Unlike most cats, the rusty-spotted cat can swim very well. In the rainy season, from June to September, up to 50cm of rain can fall in one day. The cats must be good at swimming and climbing trees. Luckily, they can do both.

For questions 1-3, please answer in complete sentences. (2 marks each)

1. What countries does the rusty-spotted cat come from?

2. How big does a rusty-spotted cat grow?

3. What colours are there on a rusty-spotted cat?

For questions 4-8, tick (✓) the box. (1 mark each)

Marks
Awarded

4. Rusty-spotted cats mostly eat insects.

True

☐

False

☐

5. Now there are about 15,000 of these cats in the wild.

True

☐

False

☐

6. They are very good at swimming.

True

☐

False

☐

7. Scientists don't know much about the cats because

- A there are not many of them.
B it is difficult to see them.
C they live underground.

A

☐

B

☐

C

☐

8. The number of cats is falling because

- A they don't have enough food.
B farmers are killing them.
C people are cutting down trees.

A

☐

B

☐

C

☐

Write the words in the box (1 mark each)

9. Find the word in the passage which means the **OPPOSITE** of:

unusual (paragraph 1)

10. Find the word in the passage which means the **SAME** as:

very good (paragraph 2)

Section R3 (20 marks)

Choose the correct answer and tick the box.

Marks
Awarded

Example:

Was it your sister who gave you that book?

- ☐ A what ☒ B who ☐ C where ☐ D when

1. If I _____ my money, I will buy a new phone.
☐ A saving ☐ B saves ☐ C save ☐ D saved
2. My father used to _____ on a ship.
☐ A work ☐ B works ☐ C worked ☐ D working
3. The chef didn't make _____ pasta for everyone.
☐ A enough ☐ B a lot ☐ C too ☐ D many
4. They _____ went down the stairs.
☐ A quietest ☐ B quietness ☐ C quiet ☐ D quietly
5. We all stood _____ when the teacher entered the room.
☐ A in ☐ B up ☐ C at ☐ D on
6. While I was _____ I saw my friend Anne.
☐ A shopped ☐ B shop ☐ C shops ☐ D shopping
7. They are having a good time, _____.
☐ A hadn't they? ☐ B aren't they? ☐ C didn't they? ☐ D haven't they?
8. You must _____ your teeth before you go to bed.
☐ A clean ☐ B cleaning ☐ C cleaned ☐ D cleans
9. Did you draw that picture _____? It's very good.
☐ A your ☐ B yourself ☐ C yours ☐ D you
10. I have _____ pizza three times this week.
☐ A eat ☐ B eats ☐ C eaten ☐ D eating

20

Section W2 (10 marks)

Answer the following questions. Give a full answer in the past tense, using the word(s) given.

Marks
Awarded

Example:

Where did you go on Sunday morning? (to a football match)

I went to a football match.

1. Who did you see? (my local team)

2. How much did it cost? (£5)

3. What did you buy? (a drink)

4. What time did you leave? (11 am)

5. How did you get home? (by bus)

10

Section W3 (10 marks)

You have a new puppy. Write an email to your friend and tell him/her about your puppy. Write about 40 words. Do not write an address.

A__

T__

10

Section R4 (5 marks)

Choose the correct word and write it on the line. You can use a word more than once. There is one word you do **not** need.

at	of	in	by	on
----	----	----	----	----

Example:

Look at the beautiful flowers!

1. My brother is going _____ holiday to China.
2. I have breakfast _____ 8 o'clock every morning.
3. Sally's birthday is _____ September.
4. Can you turn _____ the light - I can't see anything.
5. My mother goes to work _____ train.

Section W4 (10 marks)

Put the words in order and make a correct sentence.

Example:

to / Hannah / today / school / cycled

Hannah cycled to school today.

1. speak / ~~My~~ / can / sister / Spanish

My

2. is / John / ~~Simon~~ / much / than / taller

Simon

3. up / ~~Charlotte~~ / to / the / open / door / got

Charlotte

4. café / the / ice cream / ~~That~~ / best / sells / chocolate

That

5. grandfather / never / aeroplane / ~~My~~ / on / been / an / has

My